
SCHOOL BOARD OF PINELLAS COUNTY, FLORIDA 
SAVINGS FOR CLASSROOMS – April 5, 2012 

 
The School Board of Pinellas County, Florida, attended a presentation by the Pinellas 
Education Foundation on  Thursday, April 5, 2012, at 8:00 a.m., at the Gus Stavros 
Institute, 12100 Starkey Road, Largo, Florida. 
 
Present:  Mrs. Robin L. Wikle, Chairperson;  Mrs. Carol J. Cook, Vice Chairperson;  
Ms. Janet R. Clark, Mr. Glenton Gilzean, Jr., Mrs. Terry Krassner,  Mrs. Linda S. 
Lerner, Mrs. Peggy L. O’Shea, Members; and, Mr. James F. Madden, Deputy 
Superintendent. 
 
Facilitaing the presentation of the report, Savings for Classrooms, was Mr. Craig Sher, 
Chairman, Pinellas Education Foundation    
 
 The report, Savings for Classrooms, was presented in six sections, as follows: 

 Maintenance Committee – Scott Wagman, Houghton-Wagman Enterprises, 
Inc. 

 Construction Committee – Dwight Holmes, Partner Holmes Architects 
 Health Insurance Benefit Committee – Irwin Novack, Kane’s Furniture  
 Purchasing Committee – Louis Moore, City of St. Petersburg 
 Transportation Committee – Jim Myers, Crown Automotive Group 
 Energy Committee – Susan Johnson, Echelon 

 
Following the presentations of the committee reports, the Board and the committee 
representatives participated in a question/answer session. 

 
 
No official actions were taken by the Board during this sessiion.  An audio recording 
of the presentation is filed in the Board Office archives.  This discussion ended at 9:30 
a.m.    
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